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 Activity: planting saplings along waysides
 Number of students participated :26

During June to September 2017, students from the department of Botany planted

saplings  along  the  two  sides  of  the  road  leading  to  the  college  from

Malaparamba. 26 students participated in the activity. The programme was

conducted during the monsoon season to ensure proper growth of the saplings.

The saplings were taken care of by the students periodically.

Sapling beds prepared for planting along way sides


